
The Baltimore Ravens hosted their 13th-annual 
Ravens Coat Giveaway at the Helping Up Mission 
men’s homeless shelter on Monday, Nov.  21. Ravens 
players, including P Sam Koch, WR Steve Smith Sr. 
and RB Terrance West, distributed coats and warm 
weather gear to Baltimore men in need. The Helping 
Up Mission is a community leader helping men 
fighting addiction and homelessness in the Baltimore 
area get their lives back. Its comprehensive recovery 
programs address root issues of substance abuse and 
poverty. Each day, it serves 1,200 meals and provides 
shelter for 500 men.
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On Monday, Nov. 28, the Baltimore Ravens hosted reward assemblies for the top performing schools from their  
Ravens PLAY 60 Challenge, as part of the national campaign aimed at getting children active for at least 60 
minutes per day. Ravens players, along with cheerleaders and mascot Poe, hosted three assemblies for students 
to discuss the importance of physical activity in their everyday lives and participate in activities promoting the 
PLAY 60 message. The Ravens visited Deer Park and West Towson Elementary Schools, located in Baltimore 
County, as well as Robert Moton Elementary School in Carroll County.

On Monday, Nov. 28, Ravens S Matt Elam and DE 
Kapron Lewis-Moore joined Under Armour staff to 
donate and deliver shoes to students at Dr. Carter 
G. Woodson Elementary/Middle School and George 
Washington Elementary School. In October, the Ravens 
hosted these students at their fifth-annual Ravens 
TEAM Challenge at Banner Field of Latrobe Park as 
part of the 2016 NFL/United Way Hometown Huddle. 
The students received new Under Armour shoes as 
a reward for their ongoing dedication to the NFL’s 
PLAY 60 initiative, which encourages students to get 
physically active for at least 60 minutes a day, before, 
during and after school. 
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